MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW

HELD JULY 9, 1976, AT 3:00 P.M. IN THE BASEMENT CONFERENCE
ROOM AT CITY HALL

Members
Present: Mr. Robert Makielski
Mrs. Charlotte Ramsey
Mr. Theo Van Groll
Mrs. Ruth Wadlington
Also
Pregent: Mr. Carl F. Muse, Chief Inspection Div.

Mr. Satyendra Huja, Director of Dept. of Community Dev.

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman,
Mr. Makielski.

Case No. BAR-74-21 United Virginia Bank

Mr. Muse presented a letter from Mr. M. Jack
Rinehart, Jr. requesting the Board's permission to place a
bronze logo on the wall of the United Virginia Bank. The
logo would be flush mounted on the brick and would project
three inches.

Mr. Muse explained that the proposed logo would be
2'3" and would be located on High Street on the south wall of
the covered entrance of the building.

The members reviewed the minutes of the meeting

of the Board held on May 7, 1975, regarding Case No. BAR-74-21,

the United Virginia Bank.
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After a discussion of the propdml and of
Articles 16 and 18 of the Zoning Ordinance and examination
of the sketch presented, the Board agreed that the proposed
logo installation would be in harmony with the Historic
Preservation and Architectural Design Control District
and met the requirments set forth in Article 18.

Mrs. Wadlington made a motion that the Board
approve the proposed logo as described in Mr. Rinehart's
letter. The motion was seconded by Mrs. Ramsey and passed

unanimously.

Mr. Huja presented the members copies of the
"Historic Landmark Study" prepared for the Landmarks

Commission by the Department of Community Development.

There being no further business, the meeting

was adjourned.



